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CARMEL ACADEMY

BANNARGHATTA MAIN ROAD, GOTTIGERE P.O.
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Circular Regarding Red Day Celebration-Pre Primary

Date: 24-07-23
Dear Parents,

Greetings from Carmel Academy,
Colors are indeed the smiles of nature!

We are glad to inform you that our Pre-primary sections at Carmel academy
are celebrating “RED DAY” on 27th July 2023.

Students will be learning all about the color “Red”.

In order to infuse the concept of red color, our pre-primary facilitators have
planned class activity for all the levels.

Parents are requested to send any red color object of your ward’s choice.
Kindly label the object with your child’s name and class.

All the pre-primary children need to come dressed in Red color attire. We
are looking forward to our little ones enjoying the shades of Red.

Learning outcome:
e Getting familiar with the color red.
e Developing cognitive, fine motor and gross motor skills.
e Visual learning.

Warms regards,

Principal

Nothing but the best is good enough



